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Ref. U-12021/02/2025-MEC Dated: 02.08.2025 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

Subject: Verification of Seat Matrix for NEET UG Counselling 2025. 

All Participating Colleges/Institutes under All India Quota (AIQ), Central Universities, Deemed 
Universities, AIIMS Institutes across the country, JIPMER (Puducherry & Karaikal), and B.Sc 
(Nursing) institutes participating in NEET UG Counselling 2025 for MBBS/BDS/B.Sc (Nursing) 
courses are hereby requested to verify the correctness of the Tentative/Provisional vacancy position 
displayed in the Seat Matrix on www.mcc.nic.in.  

Colleges/Institutes must confirm the correctness of the displayed seat matrix before 05:00 P.M. on 
04.08.2025 through email to:mccundergraduate@gmail.com  

🔹 Important Note: 

 Please refer to the College Login User ID to search your college’s name in the Seat Matrix. 
 If no response is received by the above-mentioned deadline, it shall be deemed that the 

displayed seat matrix is correct. 
 The process of choice filling by candidates will then commence, and MCC shall not be 

responsible for any discrepancies reported afterward. 

This verification is crucial to ensure an error-free counselling process for NEET UG 2025. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice posted on: 02.08.2025 


